
OFFICE OF OMBUDSPERSON FOR  

FINANCIAL SERVICES 

 

NOTICE 

 

The Public is hereby notified that the Office of Ombudsperson for 

Financial Services will be closed on Friday, December 08, 2023, as from 

11.00 hours due to a Capacity Building Exercise.  

 
However, we remain committed to providing alternative means of 

communication. If you require assistance or need to reach us, please 

utilize the following contact channels: 

 

Fax:  468-6473 

Website:  https://ofsmauritius.govmu.org  

Email:  ombudspersonfs@ofsmauritius.org 

 
We apologies for any inconvenience and we appreciate your 
understanding. Regular office operations will resume on the following 
business day.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
 
 
 
Office of the Ombudsperson for Financial Services 
Ground Floor, SICOM Tower,  
Ebene Cybercity, Ebene 

 
 
 
04 December 2023 
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